
._

e

,()f | i ,-"~
,

u '# ~.

,

,p a8%q'o, {UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION I/

JW ^
r REGION IV,

2 hi # #f 1 'o 811 RY AN PLAZA ORIVE. SulTE 1000
#/ 3 ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012~

e

3, 4, si ef
%, ' '. . / 2 0 OCT 1980

...

Docket No. 9990C505/80-02

Ebasco Services, Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. B. E. Tenzer
Vice President, Materials Engineering

and Quality Assurance
Two World Trade Center
New York, NY 10048

Gentlemen:
.

Thank you for your letter of September 15, 1980, in response to our
letter dated August 18, 1980, with an enclosure. We acknowledge that
the deviation should have been more specific in referring only to the
procedure entitled " Criteria and Procedures for the Evaluation of Support /
Restraints."

We have no further questions regarding your response at this time. We
will review your corrective and preventive actions during a future in-
spection.

.

Sincerely,

. ki' ,

Uldi otapovs, Chi f
Vendor Inspection Branch
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